
Registration deadline is June 6, 2023. No refunds for failure to log-in at the time of the event. 

Substitutions welcome anytime via email. All cancellation and substitution requests must be emailed to 

meetingservices@leadingageil.org. A full refund will be given to all cancellations received by the 

registration deadline of June 6. No refunds will be given to cancellations after June 6. LeadingAge Illinois 

reserves the right to cancel the program due to insufficient enrollment in which case pre-registered 

participants will be notified and full refunds provided. 

 


